
 
Our 5th UU Principle: The right of conscience and the use of the democratic process within our congregations and in society at large
 
CONGREGATIONAL VOTE THIS SUNDAY - SEPTEMBER 21 10:30 AM
Between services this Sunday, all voting members (those who have signed the membership book and made a financial pledge for the c
fiscal year) are encouraged to vote on the next step in Building Our Future.
 
Absentee Ballots are available in the WUU Office. Call for information 220-6830.
 
LAST SUNDAY’S Q&A SESSION NOTES
Lola Warren, WUU Board President, presided at the meeting which followed last Sunday’s service. The purpose of the Q&A session
prepare WUU members for the important vote this Sunday.
 
Les Solomon, BOF Chair, Roger Guernsey, Design/Build Chair, Allen Cooke, FFS/Capital Campaign Chair, Jim Kent, Finance Cha
on hand to answer questions.
 
Notes from this Q&A session can be found online. Click here
 
LEARN ABOUT CAPITAL CAMPAIGN FACTS IN A NEW BROCHURE! Click here
 
Your voice is important! Please remain after or come early between the services on Sunday, September 21, at 10:30 am to vote
by the office for an absentee ballot.
 

Don`t be afraid to take a big step when one is indicated. You can`t cross a chasm in two small steps.--David Lloyd George
 

The greatest accomplishment began as a decision once made and often a difficult one.--Michael Rawls
 



IT HAPPENS ONCE A GENERATION OR TWO:  AFFIRMING & ENABLING OUR VISION, BUILDING OUR FUTUR
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